From: Kenneth Judd <kennethjudd@me.com>

Subject: Re: Your letter

Date: January 10, 2020 at 6:55:22 PM PST To: Daniel Abebe <dabebe@uchicago.edu>

Daniel,

I thank you and your colleagues for a clear statement about UC policies.

Sincerely,

Ken

On Jan 10, 2020, at 8:01 AM, Daniel Abebe <dabebe@uchicago.edu> wrote:

Dear Dr. Kenneth L. Judd,

I am a Vice Provost for the University of Chicago and am writing with regard to your letter dated November 1, 2019 concerning the Journal of Political Economy. The University takes seriously matters pertaining to the publication process and free expression. Following a review of your claims, the University has determined that there has not been a violation of applicable University policies and considers this matter closed.

Best, Daniel

Daniel Abebe Vice Provost

Harold J. and Marion F. Green Professor of Law and Walter Mander Teaching Scholar

Associate Member, Department of Political Science Faculty Affiliate, Center for the Study of Race, Politics, and Culture The University of Chicago

[&]quot;chad.syverson@chicagobooth.edu" <chad.syverson@chicagobooth.edu>,

[&]quot;magne.mogstad@gmail.com" < magne.mogstad@gmail.com >,

[&]quot;emir.kamenica@ChicagoBooth.edu" <emir.kamenica@chicagobooth.edu>, Greg Kaplan <gkaplan@uchicago.edu>, John List <jlist@uchicago.edu>, James Heckman <jheckman@uchicago.edu>, Harald Uhlig <huhlig@uchicago.edu>

Ashley Alvarado I Executive Assistant p: (773) 834-3250; ashleyalvarado@uchicago.edu